
 

Our Ref SC/JD 

 

21st March 18 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We continue to be pleased with how well the majority of Year 11s are doing in their 

final year at Tanfield School.  

 

As we explained at the cake and coffee evening, having a successful home – 

school partnership is extremely important to Tanfield School. We recognise that the 

quality of this partnership will play a crucial part in the support your child receives to 

reach their academic potential and maintain a strong sense of well – being. 

 

To support you with helping your child to prepare for their GCSEs, we would like to 

invite you to a meeting on the Wednesday 28th March at 6.30pm. 

 

In this meeting, we will talk through ways in which we are helping your child, ways 

you can make a significant difference to your child’s learning and what they 

themselves can do. 

 

Can you please complete the reply slip below, so that we have an idea of numbers 

attending. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 
Mr S.Clough 

Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Reply Slip 
Return to Main Office 

 

Name of child: 

 

o I will be attending the evening 

 

 

o I will not be attending the evening 

 

If you are not attending, would you please give your reason: 

 


